Local Lodge 2921

NEWS

TORONTO SCREENERS screeners.iamaw.ca

Wednesday, November 26 2014

OPPORTUNITY FOR OVERTIME

Dear Brothers & Sisters,

There is an opportunity of Over Time during the period of December 18t -
January 4th,

We encourage all members who are interested in participating in the overtime
to please submit their available dates to the resource department by 13:00
Monday December 1st, 2014.

For further information regarding the overtime, please review bulletin 63/14
on the Gardaworld.me website.

In Solidarity,

Caterina Barone
Recording Secretary
L.L. 2921



